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January 3, 1978

The Honorable Paul E. Tsongas
U. S. House of Representatives
Washington, D. €. 20515

Dear Congressman Tsongas:

I want to invite you to be a member of the Washington Policy Council
of the International Management and Development Institute. Members
of Congress who are presently serving on the Council include Jacob
Javits, Barber Conable, John B. Anderson, Abner Mikva, Al Ullman,
Jonathan Bingham and myself.

The International Management and Development Institute is associated
with the Johns Hopkins School of Advanced International Studies, the
George Washington University, and the Fund for Multinational Management
Education. The purpose of the Institute is to bring together policy
leaders from the Executive and legislative branches of government,
corporate executives, labor representatives, and academicians to discuss
international economic policy and the role of private investment in this
policy. I believe the Institute affords Members of Congress an
excellent opportunity to discuss our concerns and thoughts on these
important matters.

I have agreed to extend this invitation because of the excellent repu-
tation of the Institute, i1ts Directors, and Board of Advisors. Gene
E. Bradley, President of the Institute, will be contacting you in the
next few weeks as a follow-up to my letter. In the meantime, if you
agree to serve on the Council, please contact Dick McCall in my office
at Ext. 43244, or Gene Bradley at 337-1022, for further details.

With best wishes for the New Year.

Sdncerely,

Hubert H. Humphrey




